
  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SATIPS Ski Competition 
 
 

We will be taking your child to the SATIPS skiing competition on Monday 15th May at Hemel Snow 
Centre. 
 
 

We will leave Brockhurst at 7.00am (please be at school in the back courtyard with all your kit by 
6.50am) 
Races will begin at 9.25am 
Prize Giving will be at 11am 
 
 

The SATIPS team will arrive back to Brockhurst at about 1.30pm 
 
 

The IAPS team will stay on and return to Brockhurst at about 7.30pm 
 
 

If you are keen to come and watch let me know and I will send you more exact times. 
 
Best wishes, 
Mark 


